Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter

October 2014

lraportamnt Euwwﬂ Bunch Newsl!

October is sure to be 3 fun and busy time

araund the center! This month the children

will be discussing fire .'1:1I'-L't'\l.f_ the -:|1:1r'.|:1{_' of
seasons, and celebrating Halloween!

October is Fire Prevention Month and the
children are looking forward to the visit
from the fire department on Thursday,
October 9 at 10am! The children are
encouraged to wear red on this day!

There will be no Unnversal Pre-K on Columbus

.'r:{.?_l-'.- Ade ?.".-'l.|'l:'.'__'|’. (:"l.'lf.l.-"."l"c'-“' :'r.';?'...-

Friday, October 31% will be our Halloween
Party! The children are encouraged to
weat/ bring their costumes for aur parade!
Please keep an eye out far the Halloween
sign up sheet outside your child's
classroom!

Every Friday will be Bills/Sabres Day in Octobet!

Happy Birthday!!

This month we would like to wish
Peclan and Reese a very happy 1% birthday,
Kellan, Charlie, and Declan a very happy 2%

birthday, and Nathan and Rowan a very happy
4 birthday! We would also like to wish Miss
Jaylene a very happy birthday this month! We

hope yvou all have 3 wonderful day!

Star Teackher!
Congratulations to our Star Teacher of
the Month, Miss Brittany!! Miss Brittany
is our lead teacher in the infant room
and she is doing an outstanding job!
She is 3 very sweet and loving teacher to
all of the babies and she takes such
good care of them! Her fun lm-‘inr:} and
nurturing personality is what makes all
of the children, parents, and teachers
love her! She is very reliable and hard
working and is £||'.x-'ay5 wl’”l'nr:} to go
zbove and beyond to help others out.
Miss Brittany comes to work with 3 big
smile everyday that never goes away!
She has proven herself to be a valuable
3sset to the Bunny Bunch Team!
Congratulations Miss Brittany!!

We love youl!!
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"Fun with the Five Senses” is the theme of the month in the infant room for
October! The infants will be doing a lot of entertaining activities that will stimulate
their different senses. The babies will have fun learning about this topic and will be

patticipating in various activities such as touching textures, sponde painting, and
smelling different smells. Scented markers, play dough, and pudding will be used
for some of our crafts this month. With one of our favorite holidays at the end of
the month, the infants will get ready to celebrate Halloween by decorating
pumpkins and making fun Halloween crafts! The babies will also be making fun
firefighter crafts for Fire Prevention month! October is sure to be a fun and
exciting month for our infants!

Friday, October 315t will be our Halloween Party! The children will be qoing outside
for a parade at 10am and will then come in and have their party. We ask that if you
b ing yout child’s costume in, that you label each piece with their first and last name.

As always, parents are more than welcome to come in and take pictures!

Congratulations to our Jnﬁt?n’t- Star of the Month, Trevor!/

Trevor is 3 very happy and loveable baby who is a joy to have in the Infant Room! This
sweet little boy is always so smiley and is always making his teachers smile and laugh.
Trevor is 3 very observant baby, constantly studying all that goes on around him! He

is one smart cookie! He recently started to “scoot” around and we know he will be
walking in no time. Trevor is very social, he loves being around his teachers and
friends, and they love it too! He is 3 very handsome boy with blue eyes and a smile
that will melt your heart. He loves to 'p[ay with all of the toys, go for walks, and pia:.,r
with all of his friends. We cannot wait to continue to watch this little cutie grow and
see what he does next! Congratulations Trevor!! We love you!!!
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This month the Toddler Room will be filled with lots of “Fall Fun!” The first half of
the month will be an exciting time with “Fun With Books” and “Fire Safety!” The
toddlers will be reading fun stories and making cute crafts to go along. They will also
be getting ready for the fire department visit by creating fire truck paintings, marble
painting flames, and many more fun crafts! The next two weeks will have the toddlers
focusing on Fall with “Colorful Leaves” and “Pumpkins and Scarecrows!” They will be
making many fun Fall crafts and will also be preparing for Halloween! We will be
ending this fun month with our Halloween Party!

SHEEEEEEEEE

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Chatlie is an adorable and
loveable little girl who is doing such 3 wonderful job in the toddler room! She is 3 very
bright girl who loves to participate during Circle Time. She is also talking more and
mote each day! This little cutie loves to give her teachers hugs and she is very sweet
with her ftiends. She enjoys sharing and playing with others. She is 3 very kind friend!
Charlie is 3 beautiful little qirl and she is 3lways dressed so pretty with 3 cute bow to
match. Charlie loves to sing songs, play in the kitchen center, and she loves to put her
2 artistic abilities to use and do crafts! Charlie is a very happy and smiley little girl who is
an absolute joy to have here with us at Bunny Bunch!!
Congratulations Charlie!! We love you!!!
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This month's theme is “Colors of Fall!” Our focus will be on the seasonal changes that are
bold with color and lend themselves to meaningful experiences and art activities. The first
week's theme, "Colorful Leaves,” will have Miss Ashley and the pre-k children making fun leaf
crafts and doing fun activities as they learn all about Fall weather. “Safety First” will be the
discussion in the Pre-K 3 room the following week. The children are very excited to be having
the firemen visit us to go along with this theme. The next two weeks, “Orange Is For
Pumpkins” and “Trick Or Treat Fun,” will have the children preparing for Halloween! They will
be painting pumpkins, making trick-or-trest bags, and making a lot of fun and creative
Halloween crafts! The children will end this fun and exciting month with their Halloween
party on October 31!

The Fire Department will be visiting the center on Thursday, October 9t at 10am! The
children are encouraged to wear red on this day!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month,

Madison has recently transitioned from the toddler room to the pre-k 3 room and has done an
excellent job! She does 3 great job participating in Circle Time and she loves to do her work. She is
3 very smart and hard working little girl! Madison gets along great with everyone and is such a
caring and kind friend. She is so loveable and sweet! Madison is a beautiful little girl with her blue
eyes and brown curly hair. She is always happy and smiling and is always making her friends and
teachers smile with her sweet and silly personality. Madison loves to use her imagination by
playing in the kitchen center, she loves to be creative by coloring beautiful pictures, and she loves
to use her quiet time to read stories. Madison is doing a wonderful job in the pre-k room and we
cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Madison!! We love you!!!
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We have counted, painted, and tasted apples and now it is time for pumpkins as the
season of Autumn and the month of October have arrived!

This month’s Pre-K 4 theme is “Fall Time Fun!" The children will start off the month
learning all about "Colorful Leaves.” They will be doing leaf puzzles, making a Fall
tree, and discussing the weather changes they see outdoors. “Fire Safety” will be 3 fun
week for the children as they learn Il about fire fighters and their jobs. The children
will also be getting a visit from the fire department this week! The next week’s theme
is “Nocturnal Animals” and Miss Emily and the children will be learning about
different animals such as bats, owls, and raccoons. They will be making owl puppets,
raccoon masks, and working on their wtiting and word sounds. “Pumpkin Fun is the
theme for the following week which will have the children making fun pumpkin crafts,
matching pumpkin pairs, and even painting real pumpkins! The last week,
“Halloween," is one that all of the children will love! They will be making fun crafts
such as footprint ghosts and will be doing fun Halloween learning activities! The
children will end this fun and exciting month with their Halloween Party!

FEHEHEOEEHEE
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The Fire Department will be visiting the center on Thursday, October 9t at 103m!
The children are encouraged to wear red on this day! If your child is in the afternoon
Universal Pre-K Class and you would like them to come in for the visit, you are mote

than welcome to bring them in at 10am! A parent or quardian must stay with them
during the visit. Any questions, please feel free to ask the office! Thank you!

-@,

There will be no Universal Pre-K on Columbus Day, October 13,
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Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Stars of the Month,

EHEHEHE
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is our Star of the Month for always being on her best behavior! Morgan is a
sweet and loving young lady who is always setting a great example for others. She
comes to school each day with a big smile and is ready to learn. She always uses her
manners and is so kind to everyone. Morgan is 3 great friend to all and is a fantastic
helper to her teachers. She is 3 very intelligent young lady who is always wanting to
learn more. She is doing a great job with her writing and has a real love for learning.
Morgan is a beautiful young lady with gorgeous curls and a smile that will brighten up
your day. This happy girl loves to play in the kitchen center, make crafts, and her
favorite learning activity is reading! We are excited to continue to watch Morgan
grow throughout the rest of the school year! Congratulations Morgan!! We love
you!ll

is our Star of the Month for his participation skills every day during
Circle Time and group discussions! Christopher comes to school everyday ready and
eager to learn. You can always find this happy boy with his hand raised, ready to
contribute to discussions or answer questions. Chriﬁtopher loves to learn and is doi ng
3 wonderﬂﬂ [ch achjewng each gc::a[ we set for him. He is Llhf_'lfﬂg 3 wc:nr*.nd&kfh[ [c:b
learning his phone number and address. He is a very handsome and bright young man
who is loved by everyone. Christopher is 3 great listener and is always willing to help
others out. He is very sweet and caring! He loves to build with the blocks, draw, and
his favorite learning activity is counting! We are so happy to have this wonderful
young man in our Pre-K 4 Room! Congratulations Christopher!! We love you!!!
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